
Win a weekend in Bath!

Are you a Year 10–13 or Level 3 (or international 
equivalent) student considering a rewarding 

career working with children?

We’re offering you the opportunity to win a weekend 
for two in the glorious city of Bath and to find out more 
about Norland’s world-famous early childhood degree 

and diploma at our open day on Saturday 18 May 2024.

Competition closes: 31 January 2024

Scan the QR  
code for more 

 information and 
to enter


